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Congressional Budget Office 2012 Report Opening Most Federal
Lands to Oil and Gas Leasing Potential Budgetary Effects. CBO
estimates that, under laws 2012 and policies, the government's
gross proceeds from all federal oil and gas leases on public
lands will total about......... $150 billion over the next
decade ........CBO estimated that about 70 percent of
undiscovered oil and gas resources are on federal lands that
are available for leasing. How Much Would the Government
Collect from Opening ANWR to Development? CBO expects that
opening ANWR to development would yield about $5 billion in
additional receipts over the next 10 years, primarily in the

form of bonus payments made by private firms for the
opportunity to explore for and develop resources in particular
areas. Because extraction is currently prohibited, the
receipts from leasing in ANWR could not be realized under
current law. Between 50 percent and 90 percent of those
receipts would be paid to the state of Alaska, if
specifications in the authorizing legislation were similar to
those in recent legislation. gross royalties from leasing in
ANWR would probably total between $25 billion and $50 billion
(in 2010 dollars) during the 2023-2035 period, or roughly $2
billion to $4 billion a year. Congressional Budget Office 2012
Report Opening Most Federal Lands to Oil and Gas How Much
Would the Government Collect from Opening Other Federal Lands?
CBO anticipates that new legislation directing the Department
of the Interior to immediately offer most other federal lands
for oil and gas leasing without any restrictions would
accelerate the collection of around $2 billion of future
leasing receipts into the next decade. Most of that revenue
would come from OCS leases; a portion of those proceeds would
be shared with state governments. Congressional Budget Office
2016 report Domestic oil and gas production occurring on
federal lands or in federal waters off the coast of the United
States represented about one-fifth of total U.S. production in
2014. The firms that receive those rights to produce oil and
gas make payments to the federal government, which distributes
some of the money to states; over the 2005-2014 period, those
payments averaged $11 billion per year. Congressional Budget
Office in 2014 report How Will Shale Development Affect the
Federal Budget? The increase in GDP resulting from shale
development has increased federal tax revenues, and it will
continue to do so. That increase will be slightly larger than
the GDP increase in percentage terms, CBO expects.
Specifically, CBO estimates that federal tax revenues will be
about three-quarters of 1 percent (or about $35 billion)
higher in 2020. Shale production also contributes to federal
receipts through payments that the developers of federally
owned resources make to the government. CBO estimates that
federal royalties from shale (minus the amounts that the
federal government transfers to the states) will be about $300
million annually by 2020. CBO estimates that if shale gas did
not exist, the price of natural gas would be about 70 percent
higher . American agencies should be committed to achieving
oil and gas energy independence from the OPEC cartel and any
nations hostile to our interests. For too long, we've been
held back by burdensome oil and gas regulations, Sound oil and
gas energy policy begins with the recognition that we have
vast untapped domestic energy reserves right here in America.
Domestic oil and gas from BLM and forest service agency lands
energy policies lower costs for hardworking Americans and
maximize the use of American resources, freeing us from
dependence on foreign oil. Lifting these restrictions will
greatly help American workers, increasing wages. We must take
advantage of the estimated $50 trillion in untapped shale,
oil, and natural gas reserves, especially those on federal
lands that the American people own. We can use the revenues
from oil and gas energy production to rebuild our roads,
schools, bridges and public infrastructure and American
agriculture. American income to help Poor, Seniors, And Middle
class workers LNG Exports will provide Billions for the budget
and Trade balance.
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advantage of the estimated $50 trillion in untapped shale,
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